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Health-related issue/ decision

At the URL http://www.cnn.com/2001/HEALTH/AIDS/01/05/pregnancy.-hivdrugs/index.html you can find the article “FDA says two AIDS drugs should not be used in pregnant women” that tells of two drugs that interact in a negative way and could potently kill a pregnant woman. 

The anti-HIV drugs are stavudine (or d4T) and didanosine (or ddI). So far there have been three reported deaths of pregnant woman who were taking the drug and many non-fatal cases of the disease they cause; lactic acidosis is the disease’s name. This sometimes-fatal disease can dysfunction the cells ability to turn consumed food into usably energy.

The reported deaths urged the  Food and Drug Administration (FDA) to spread the word about these drugs. Recently they decided to warn the general public about the deadly interacting drugs by telling health care personal. The makers of the drug, Bristol Myers Squibb, also issued a cautioning letter with the FDA. 

This article has been very informative but completely futile for me two read; first I do not have HIV and second I am not having a squirming, little baby. The things that it has informed me about are what lactic acidosis is, that some things should not be used together, and HIV is really a bummer to have. 

The FDA and the drug maker made the right decision informing the public about the risks of the two drugs interacting badly together. I would not change their decision a bit, for the FDA is the knowledgeable ones and they know what to do. I might how been stricter by adding warning labels and reminders, but I will never know what I would do, because the decision was not mine to start with. 

